
Important	Reminder	

	

***Please	be	advised	that	it	is	the	patient’s	responsibility	to	know	what	

vision	coverage	and/or	health	insurance	they	have	before	their	eye	

examination.	This	includes	any	referrals	necessary	for	your	visit***		

If	you	do	not	know	your	vision	or	health	insurance	information,	you	should	

contact	your	employer’s	human	resources	department	for	assistance.	Once	

you	know	your	vision	coverage	we	can	assist	you	in	retrieving	authorization	

for	your	given	plan.	Services	and	materials	not	covered	by	your	plan	will	be	

there	patient’s	financial	responsibility.	

	This	policy	helps	to	make	a	more	pleasant	experience	when	knowing	what	

you	are	and	are	not	covered	for	with	services	and	materials.		

Thank	you	for	your	cooperation,	

	Our	staff	at	Dr. Viviani’s Total Vision Care  

	


